
9th August, I992

Dear Friends,

Last months tree planting was most successful with 250
seedlings being planted on the flats. The weather looked
threatening but was surprisingly quite pleasant and the
planting was finished by lunch. Species planted were Manna
Gum, Swamp Gum, Silver Wattle and Blackwood. Thankyou to
all that attended and helped make the day such a success.

A particular welcome is extended to the first time helpers and we hope to
see you again.

A.G.M. = This was held on Aug.2nd on a day that encouraged us to gather
closely arround the heaters in Robs workshop. Elections of office bearers
had all possitions filled unaposed:- President: Ken Harris

Vice President: Yvonne Aplin
Secretary: Johanna Aziz
Treasurer: Judy Lambert

Committee: Wendy Nickson (Newsletter Editor) , Stephen Sharman

In responce to a reque~t from the Yinnar South Country Fair
Committee Joan Sikkema is to represent our group at their future meetings.
The park via our group have benefited greatly from monies raised in the
past, they are now asking for help in return.

SUBS are DUE NOW and remain the same as in past years at $I0 Single
and $I5 family. The committee thankyou for your past support and invite
a continuance of that support.

AUGUST 16th -TREE PLANTING: lOam untill finished.

With so much pratice we must be getting better! This month we will
intersperse seedlings of species not previously grown into the "Verbena"
and "Lodge Site" patches. Access from either Baniffs Road or Tebb Ter.
and follow the signs. Bring along newspapers, tools and lunch (BBQ
facilities and billy tea probided). Even an hour of precious time would
be appreciated.

Two other dates worth noting in the diary are:

SEPTEMBER 19th -Shared Tea (please note change of date). Lets get
together and socialise after another winter of hard work. A warm welcome
is specially extended to everyone who has helped, member. and non members.
Your participation has made the Park a better place. More details later.

OCTOBER I8th -Visit to Mt Worth Friends Group.
I am still to confirm with Mt. Worth but these have proven to be an
excelent day out, a good social outing combined with a worthwhile learning
experience.

Don't forget "Robs Recycling" -all aluminium and glass -its amazing
what has been payed for out of the profits. (Mugs/Yinnar Sth Fair tea
& damper/tent hire etc).

Bye for now and hope to see you soon.

Yvonne (Temporary Editor lucky for you!)

---------------------------------------------------------------------------
To the Treasurer, Friends of Morwell National Park Inc.
Please find enclosed the sum of S , being payment of 1992/3 subscriptions
Name:


